
               Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 Armed Robberies 
 017th & 020th Districts  

                         (Albany Park & Lincoln) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to Armed Robberies of businesses that have occurred in the 
017th and 020th Districts. In these Armed Robberies, the offender entered the 
Business produced a handgun and announced a robbery. The offender took money 
from the register and also took personal property from patrons inside the 
establishment. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 2300 block of W. Foster on December 27, 2016 at 4:45pm. 

• 3900 block of N. Elston on January 13, 2017 at 9:00pm. 
 

About the Offender: 

• Male(s) black, 30 to 40 years old, approximately 5'8" tall and weighing 
between 160 to 170 lbs. 

 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people or vehicles loitering in the 
area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HZ-566834, JA-115228 
Reference: P17-N-006 

 
Alert#P17-N-006(BA) 

     January 16, 2017 


